
Subject: Hollywood Media District Requests Assistance with Sever Mental Illness - African American Male
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/11/2017 11:40 AM
To: Cameron Langhans
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>

Dear Cameron:

Hope this email find you well and you are enjoying 2017!  I am reaching out to you for some assistance with a mentally ill African American 
male that has been living in our BID for the past 2 months or so.  He has located himself on the southwest corner of LaBrea and Romaine 
and has not left.  He is out in the elements and our security team has reached out to him however he will not speak to them.  Additionally 
he is hoarding orange juice containers which we believe he is using as a urinal.  This of course is all in the public right of way.   I have 
attached a photo for your reference.  Please let me know if there is any organization that would be willing to offer this man assistance.

Look forward to hearing back from you.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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